
 

 

                    
 

                1st October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: GCSE Art & Photography Raising Achievement Sessions 
  
To support students with improving their Art or Photography coursework, which is worth 60% 
of the final grade, I will be running Raising Achievement sessions for GCSE Art and 
Photography every Week 1 Monday 3:10-4:10pm in classrooms F69 and F66. 
 
I have identified students that would benefit from these additional sessions and I feel your 
child has the potential to reach their target grade. The purpose of these sessions is to support 
students with their coursework which is due in January 2022. They will be able to develop and 
refine their skills using the specialist materials and equipment in the Visual Arts department 
with further one-to-one tuition. They will have the opportunity to complete homework and 
unfinished work from the lesson and also have a chance to discuss any questions they have 
about their work or grade. 
 
Please can you confirm your child’s attendance by emailing vcameron-laurie@magna-
aspirations.org. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this further and I hope we 
can work together to ensure your child obtains a grade in Art or Photography that reflects 
their talent and ability. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

  
 
Mrs Cameron-Laurie 
Team Leader of Visual Arts 
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